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			Walk In is Howard Rheingold, a professor at Berkeley and Stanford, theoretician of virtual communities, editor of The Millennium Whole Earth Catalog in 1974 and who currently cooperates with the UOC. I have occasionally heard him say that if we want to fight to keep our independence in the age of global institutions and be innovative and creative in the information age, we need sound instruments.
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			From 1968 to 1998, The Whole Earth Catalog and its network of experts tried to transform the world person by person, by getting sustainable development activists in touch with transforming instruments. It was a network of experts who sought, assessed and shared tools and ideas.

			Steve Jobs, co-founder and CEO of Apple Inc., described The Whole Earth Catalog as the conceptual forerunner to the World Wide Web and Google. I would add that The Whole Earth Catalog was the forerunner of our EcoUniversity; at least I can definitely state that it inspired it.

			Jobs opened up the keynote lesson at Stanford in 2005 by saying, “when I was young there was an amazing publication called The Whole Earth Catalog which was one of the Bibles of my generation. It was a kind of Google on paper 35 years before Google.”

			Just like our EcoUniversity, The Whole Earth Catalog was idealistic and full of fantastic tools and groundbreaking concepts. In his speech, Steve Jobs reproduced the farewell message on the back cover of the 1974 edition: Stay hungry, stay foolish

			In short, The Whole Earth Catalog was a fine example of wiki and of user-generated contents; it was the blogosphere of the day, and it disappeared when the Internet gained ground.

			We here at the UOC clearly understand that the university’s mission is to transform the world through knowledge. To this end, the EcoUniversity linked to the Campus for Peace feels like the heir of initiatives like The Whole Earth Catalog and makes an effort to educate its students and its entire community for a sustainable future.

			Among our students we have many entrepreneurs who try to construct their own practical utopias. We want to help them because we believe that this is the only possible future, and because we share the conviction that this is an extremely important part of our mission.
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